
Welcome to 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                           

Ph: 9245 3899 
Deacon: Gregory Lowe 

greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        
Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove Innaloo Ph: 9446 1666 
Innaloo.karrinyupcatholicparish@perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Sat  15 Aug 6pm    Paolo Lombardo                St Dom   
Sun 16 Aug 7.30am                                              OLGC 
Sun 16 Aug 9am                                                  St Dom 
Sun 16 Aug 11am                                                 OLGC 

 

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
 

Tue  18 Aug 7pm                                            St Dom 
Wed 19 Aug 8am   Adoration 8.15-11am        St Dom 
Wed 19 Aug 7pm                                           St Dom 
Thur 20 Aug 9am                                            OLGC 
Fri 21 Aug 9am                                               St Dom 
Fri 21 Aug 10.30am                         Shawford Lodge 
Sat 22 Aug  9am                                             St Dom 

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
 

Sat  23 Aug 6pm                                             St Dom 
Sun 23 Aug 7.30am                                         OLGC 
Sun 23 Aug 9am                     St Dom 
Sun 23 Aug 11am                                            OLGC  

 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday  
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.  

Contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith 
9204 5172  to receive Communion at home if you 

can’t attend Mass. 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

 19 Aug PPC Meeting Karrinyup 7.00pm   
 20 Aug First Reconciliation St Dominic’s 

6.00pm 
 27 Aug Parish Finance Committee Meeting St 

Dominic's 6.30pm 
 12 Sept Parish Retreat St Dominic’s 9.30am—

 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Year A 

 

 

 
PARISH RETREAT 

 

“Walking the Way of Faith in an Age of  
Uncertainty” 

 
We are living in anxious and uncertain times as we 
witness the effects of both the Pandemic and 
the instability across our world. This leaves many 
confused, fearful and disturbed on many levels. 
What is the Christian response to a time of great un-
certainty? What “resources” does our Church offer 
us during such times? 
How can we be a source of hope in troubled times? 
You are warmly invited to a retreat morning on Sat-
urday Sept 12th 9.30am-12.30pm in St Dominic’s 
Parish centre. 
The Retreat will be facilitated by Fr Tony Chiera VG 
from Bunbury Diocese, and will provide opportuni-
ties for input, reflection, sharing and meditation. 
Please register by phone 9245 3899 or the parish 
email: Innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

Safeguarding Officers 
 

St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer Ph: 0459 537 045 
OLGC - Rina Cercarelli Ph: 0413 835 852 

Why We Do The Things We Do 
 

The Sign of the Cross 
The Sign of the Cross is the simplest Catholic prayer 
and blessing, and from the 2nd Century, Christians 
commonly blessed themselves with the Sign of the 
Cross; by which we remember Christ’s mandate at 
His Ascension to make disciples of the nations, bap-
tising thein in the name of the Father and of the Son 
and of the Holy Spirit. [Mt28:19]  As we make the 
Sign of the Cross we profess our belief in the 
Blessed Trinity and immediately call ourselves into 
the loving Presence of the Father, Son and Holy 
Spirit.  This blessing is also used with significance 
in Baptism, Confirmation, Anointing of the Sick and 
when we receive the ashes on Ash Wednes-
day.  [Edited from This is the Mass p.13] 

Social Justice Sunday 

We celebrate Social Justice Sunday on 30 August. 
This year, the Australian Bishops’ Social Justice 
Statement is titled: To Live Life to the Full: Mental 
health in Australia today. Download the Statement 
at http://bit.ly/SocialJustice_2020 
 

Child Protection Week Mass  
Sunday 13th September 

Parish Outreach—Draw Near  
 

 I am inviting all of us to become involved in a special 
outreach project in our Parish that we have called 
‘Draw Near’. This is very much a team effort from 
all quarters of our Parish and includes the contribu-
tion of the wider Parish, St Vincent de Paul, New-
man College, Our Lady of Good Counsel and St 
Dominic’s school as well as WA Catholic Migrant & 
Refugee Office.  
 Our focus will be on everyday foodstuffs and hy-
giene packs that will enable vulnerable people in our 
community to have everyday basics to live.  
We invite the children and families from our three 
schools to focus on donations of foodstuffs and the 
rest of the Parish community to focus on hygiene 
items.  
ease place your donated hygiene items in the boxes 
provided at the back of each church when you attend 
mass. We hope to have all items in by 24 August. 


